September 25, 2020

To whom it may concern:

I would like to thank the team at the Echo Press for giving me creative ads and a constant
presence. We are a fast food company and the field is very competitive. We strive to keep our

name out in the community and that is why we did consistent advertising this year. This gave us
the reach we were looking for in the Alexandria and surrounding area.

incerely,
W D e

Breanna Dokka

Culver's of Alexandria



